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H.F. 2268 requires the Board of Trustees of the Minnesota State Colleges and Universities (MnSCU) to 

implement a policy that awards college credits to students who are enrolled in the Anoka STEP program. The 

Board must also report to the legislature on how credits are awarded for similar MnSCU programs. The policy 

must be in place and the report made by December 15, 2012. 

The Secondary Technical Education Program (STEP) is located at the Anoka Technical College and offers high 

school career and technical education for high school and college credit for 11
th
 and 12

th
 grade students from 

certain high schools in the Anoka-Hennepin School District.  


